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Appendix for the Ordinary Meeting of 17th February 2021 
 
Agenda item 07a 
 
Details from Tom Ward-Jackson of Keep Wales Tidy: 
 
“I have a further bit of information about the species available.  Because of the logistics of it 
as a Wales wide scheme we need to go with a standard Woodland Trust ‘Working Wood’ 
package of species, which should work quite well for the sites in Rogiet.  They are Field 
Maple, Oak, Silver birch, Grey Willow, Rowan and Wild Cherry.   I’m able to supplement 
that list for Monmouthshire with Hazel which I’ll swap with some of the larger species.  The 
Hazel is from a community nursery in Abergavenny that was part of our hedgerow 
project.   That will enable us to do the hedgerow in the school and plant smaller growing 
species at the lower side of the attenuation pond site as requested by MCC. “ 
 
Keep Wales Tidy would like to plant 100-150 trees these in an area of 400-600 sq m 
shown on the map below, to fit with our plans of enhancing the site with planting of 
trees and wildflowers. 
 

 
  



Appendix for the Ordinary Meeting of 17th February 2021 continued 
 
Agenda item 07b 
 
10/02/21 
 
Dear all on Rogiet community Council  
 
I am writing on behalf of Rogiet Wildlife Friendly Village and we are please to inform you 
that we have been successful in gaining a wildlife garden grant. 
The package will include: 
 
Bug and bee hotels 
Bird feeders / habitat boxes 
Wildflower seed mix 
Bulbs, plug plants, shrubs 
Raised bed made from recycled plastic (1.2m x 1.4m) 
Peat-free compost and topsoil 
Trellis 
Hand tools 
We would love to be able to set this up by the tennis courts, so its near the school and path for 
the community to enjoy. I have attached pictures and map of exact location. We feel this will 
be great as its near the allotment to attract pollinators for them. Also the habitat houses we 
would like to fix in trees very nearby.  
We have a team of volunteers lined up to water and maintain 
area, we have also secured public liability insurance for our 
group for works to commence and ensure everyone is 
protected. Please note we are not asking for the land just the 
use of it to encourage a wealth of wildlife and a community 
project for young and old to enjoy, we look forward to your 
response. 
Laura Spuffard Davies 
Rogiet Wildlife Friendly Village 
 
 



 
 


